

Gerrish Township Treasurer

2997 E. Higgins Lake Drive, Roscommon, MI 48653 (989) 821-9313 ~ FAX (989) 821-8627 Email: treasurer@gerrishtownship.org

Treasurer Tulgetske Report October 8, 2019

9/13/2019 I attended a special meeting to interview Paul Kile for Plumbing/Mechanical Inspectors position

9/1/2019 I attended a special meeting

9/19/2019 I attended an RTA meeting

9/25/2019 I attended a GT Strategic Planning meeting with Supervisor Udy, Chief Hill, Chief Fisher, Jackie Bertsch (GT Resident) where we listened to a Strategic Planner that works with Michigan Township's Association to look at long term planning within GT.

9/30/2019 I attended a farewell dinner for Officer Shannon Fick who is leaving for a Border Patrol job.

10/3/2019 I attended the monthly work session

10/4/2019 I met with Sidock Group, along with Supervisor Udy, Jason Jansen, Building & Zoning Administrator to go over the architectural drawings for the building remediation bid specs.

10/8/2019 I met with Chief Hill, Supervisor Udy, Tim O'Rourke from the RCRC and Kelly Huntsman to look at the bollards that were placed on Henry & Reaves Forest. Spoke to several residents regarding these bollards.

I have been busy with residents purchasing compost key fobs. As of yesterday, we have sold 538 key fobs. I continue to work with the USDA, Sidock Group & Miller Canfield for the building remediation. Residents are still coming in to pay their 2019 summer taxes. I have been busy with EOY Marina sales, summer tax disbursements, accounts payable, payrolls, receipts, along with other daily job duties.

Announcements: